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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 25 February 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 28 February 2022 

Monday 28.02.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Tuesday 01.03.22 

8am-9am 
9am – 10am 

10:45am 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and Ukulele music lessons 
Brass music lessons 
After school club 

Wednesday 02.03.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Thursday 03.03.22 
 

8am-9am 
3.30pm-6pm 

World Book Day – more info below 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Friday 04.03.22 

8am-9am 
12.30pm-1.30pm 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Hot Shots lunchtime basketball club 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 3rd March  

The annual World Book Day celebration is once again upon us. We’ll be celebrating World Book Day this year as we 

normally do, by sharing amazing books with children, sharing our love of books with children and completing a 

whole host of amazing activities with the children throughout the day. World Book Day is not a day for ‘dressing up’ 

in whatever costume the supermarket has on sale the night before the day itself, it’s about developing a love and 

deep joy of reading; something my team and I hold as one of our deepest values. I’ll be sharing a story time with the 

whole school during a part of the afternoon, reading an extract from one of my favourite children’s book and I know 

that my colleagues have been busy planning lots of amazing activities for the children to take part in during the day.  

We can’t wait! 

 

A message and invitation from Kings Sutton Tennis Club 

The tennis club are offering a FREE 5 week introduction to tennis course for children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 

who have not previously attended a course at the club. 

DATES 

MONDAYS: 28/3 – 2/5 - 4.00pm – 4.45pm 

(No session Easter Monday 18/4) 

The course will be run by an LTA Qualified Accredited Coach.  

To book a place(s) please email with the heading KINGS SUTTON MONDAYS your child’s name & DOB and your name 

& mobile contact number to: 

peter@cowleytennis.com 

The club supply all equipment & rackets for the sessions.  

Peter 

Coaching Programme Manager 

Kings Sutton Tennis Club 

07539 244155 
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Parents Evening – Monday 14 and Tuesday 15 March 

A note for your diary, this terms parents evening will take place on the above dates. We’ll be holding these virtually 

again. I will send out a link to our online booking form on Tuesday next week – please keep a look out for the email.  

 

A plea from Miss Onions 

This term, year 1 and 2 are making sock puppets in their Design and Technology lessons. Do you have any old / spare 

clean football type socks the children can use to create their puppets? If so, please send them to Miss Onions. Thank 

you!  

 

Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day… 

11.02.22 – End of term 3 

21.02.22 – Term 4 begins 

14 and 15.3.22 – Parents 

Evening 

01.04.22 – Term 4 ends 

18.04.22 – Easter Monday – 

school closed 

19.04.22 – Term 5 begins 

 

FOSS Updates 

No updates this week 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Ready Respectful Safe – going above and beyond our high expectations 
 
Pre-School – All of the children have been excited to return to school this week. Corin and Edward have been ready 
to listen and learn and are always first to come and sit on the carpet at our focussed learning time 
 
Reception – In Reception, Eleanor has been showing real kindness this week by helping some of her nursery friends 
to balance during outdoor learning time.   We have been finding out about the UK and Eleanor was elected as the 
class Prime Minister! With the help of other children, she thought of some very sensible rules 
 
Year 1 and 2 – Arthur - for excellent hard work in his learning this week. Arthur has been very enthusiastic and 
ready to learn. He has worked independently and confidently on some really tricky Maths too. Great work, Arthur! 
 
Year 3 – Reuben - for working hard at all times, and demonstrating enthusiasm about sharing his ideas with the 
class and Jacob- for great focus and a positive attitude towards learning 
 
Year 4 – Georgina, Elijah and Isla - impressed with their ability to engage, question, challenge and ask for help 
 
Year 5 – Zac for being an encouraging and supporting partner in each and every lesson 
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Year 6 – Lacey and Eliza – for organising the library and classroom books beautifully 
 
Special Head Teacher mention – Alfie – year 6 – Alfie came to see me with his English book this week. He wanted 
to show his most recent piece of writing; it was utterly spell binding! Alfie, you should be very very proud of this 
piece of work, well done!  
 

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 


